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December 5, 2006 

 

 

Ms. Laura E. Sinram 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

Re:  Amended May Monthly Report (4/1/06-4/30/06), received 8/29/06 

     Amended June Monthly Report (5/1/06-5/31/06), received 8/29/06 

     Amended July Monthly Report (6/1/06-6/30/06), received 8/29/06 

 

Dear Ms. Sinram: 

 

The Commission's preliminary review of the reports referenced above raised questions concerning payments 

for salaries and wages for employees who spend more than 25 percent of their compensated time in a given 

month on Federal Eelction Activity or activities in connection with a Federal election.  We have addressed 

the question below: 

 

1) Schedule B, Line 30(b) - During the reporting periods referenced above, no employee devoted more than 

25% of their time during a month on activities in connection with a Federal election. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to call me at (916) 442-5707. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Katherine Moret 

Treasurer 

 

cc: K. Bowler, Executive Director 

    L. Olson, Legal Counsel 


